
March was a busy month at Parkside Playschool, but we couldn’t go without a newsletter,
so better late than not at all! 

When life gets busy it is important that we remember to equal ourselves out by
remembering to relax, take a deep breath and reserve time for ourselves.  One of the
ways we do that at Parkside Playschool is to provide our teachers time off for Spring
Break. It is a much deserved break for teachers who spend so much time pouring love and
time into your kiddos, to give them a time to focus on family and themselves.

We heard about so many exciting stories that happened over Spring Break and we know
the kiddos, their families and the teachers will remember those memories from years to
come!

Sometimes we all just need a reminder to stop and 
smell the tulips!

Stop & Smell the Tulips 
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*Dates to Remember*
Mar 9 - Parents’ Night Out 3-7pm
Mar 18-22 - CLOSED Spring Break

April 1 - Picture Day 8-11am 

Happy Birthday!
Mar 7 - Anna

Mar 9 - Teddy
Mar 9 - Emma

Mar 10 - Courtland
Mar 12 - Miss Madi
Mar 15 - Miss Kayla

Mar 25 - Emryn
Mar 27 - James


